
       

 

 

 

 

Monday, November 6th, 2017.  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:   

 

Rexton Elementary School will be holding its first term Parent/Teacher meetings in the 

late afternoon and early evening of Thursday, November 23rd and on the morning of 

Friday, November 24th. Our meetings on November 23rd will commence after the students 

go home (beginning @ 2:30 for K-2 students and @ 3:30 for students in grades 3-5). There 

will be no school for students on Friday, November 24th. 

 

We would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding what time would be most convenient 

for you to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss his/her progress (FYI: your 

Parent/Teacher meeting will only be for 10 minutes). Please complete the following form and 

return it to the school by Thursday, November 16th so that your child will have an 

opportunity to win a prize:  

 
My child’s name is: _______________________  My child is in grade:____ 

 

My child’s teacher is: ______________________________ 
 The Names of my Other Children Who Attend RES Child’s Homeroom 

1   

2   

3   

 I would prefer to have my appointment with my child’s teacher on the afternoon   

   of Thursday, November 23rd between 2:30–4:50 p.m. (for K-2 students only). 
 

 I would prefer to have my appointment with my child’s teacher on the afternoon   

   of Thursday, November 23rd between 3:30–4:50 p.m. (grades 3-5 students). 
 

 I would prefer to have my appointment with my child’s teacher on the evening of  

    Thursday, November 23rd between 5:40–6:50 p.m. 

 

 I would prefer to have my Parent/Teacher Meeting with my child’s teacher   

    on Friday morning, November 24th between 8:30–10:30 a.m. 

 

 I would prefer to have my Parent/Teacher Meeting with my child’s teacher   

    on Friday morning, November 24th between 10:30–11:30 a.m. 

                            Rexton Elementary School 
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